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Ok.
 
Patricia,
Will you put on Commissioners Court?
Thank you,
 
Linda Riggs
Collin County Auditor
972-548-4643
 

From: Kristine Malone <kmalone@co.collin.tx.us> 
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 3:49 PM
To: Patricia Campbell <pcampbell@co.collin.tx.us>
Cc: Linda Riggs <lriggs@co.collin.tx.us>
Subject: FW: Increase in Plano Office Cash Box
 
Patricia,
 
If Linda agrees to the below increase, could you please create the memo and agenda item.
 
Thanks,

Kristine Malone
 

From: Stacey Kemp <skemp@co.collin.tx.us> 
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 3:34 PM
To: Kristine Malone <kmalone@co.collin.tx.us>
Subject: Increase in Plano Office Cash Box
 
Good Afternoon Kristine;
 
I would like to request an increase in the cash box in Plano from $100.00 to $500.00.  We need
additional change to keep from running out of money.
If it is possible, I would like to have it on the next commissioners court for approval.  Let me know if
you need anything else.
 
Thank you for your help.
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Stacey Kemp
Collin County Clerk
2300 Bloomdale Road
Suite2106
McKinney, Texas 75071
 
972-548-4185
skemp@collincountytx.gov
 
Delivering Innovation

        
Committed to Excellence
 
The material in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is
confidential, privileged, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that the
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, duplication, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on this information is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return email and destroy all electronic and paper copies
of the original message and any attachments immediately.  Please note that neither Collin County nor the sender accepts any
responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan attachments (if any).

 

mailto:skemp@collincountytx.gov

